PUBLIC NOTICE

Loss Prevention Certification Board (LPCB) warns of Counterfeit Fire Detection and Alarm
Panel

Watford UK 13 May 2016.

The following is a notification from LPCB to distributors, contractors, fire departments,
regulatory agencies and authorities having jurisdiction that counterfeit copies of the
Computionics (trading as C-TEC) CFP range of fire detection and alarm panels have been
identified in the Iranian marketplace.

The overall appearance of the counterfeit panels is very similar to the authentic LPCB
approved C-TEC Panels and bear the C-TEC logo and LPCB certification mark. These
counterfeit products have not been evaluated by LPCB to EN 54-2 and EN54-4 and it is
unknown whether the Panels comply with any safety requirements. It has been identified by
C-TEC that a number of incorrect component substitutions have been made which could
cause an electrical and/or fire hazard.

Name of LPCB approved C-TEC Product:

e CFP702-2
e CFP702-4
e CFP704-4
e CFP708-2
e CFP708-4

If you have any doubt about the authenticity of the Panel, please contact:-

sales@C-tec.co.uk
01942 322744.



